

From the Hon.Secretary St.Andrew's Church, Tichborne c/o Itchen Cottage, Tichborne, Alresford, Hampshire, SO24 0NE 01962 733414

Brendan Gibbs Esq Parish Clerk, Tichborne Parish Council 15 The Heath Denmead Waterlooville PO7 6JT

25 August 2020

Dear Brendan

On behalf of the Parochial Church Council of St.Andrew's I would like to express our grateful thanks for the cheque for £300 which the Parish Council has so kindly donated to the Church. It has been a very sad year for everyone, and we are particularly sorry that it has not been possible to mark the 75th anniversaries of both VE day and VJ day as we had hoped.

It is not at all clear when we are able to have proper services again – but in the meantime we are very grateful indeed for the Parish Council's kind continued support.

With best wishes

Elizabeth Craig-Cooper

Ely aletus